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MUIR Architecture, Breathe Architecture and Openwork would like to welcome the members of the 

Royal Melbourne Yacht Squadron to participate in an information session and survey to discuss the 

future of the RMYS Clubhouse.  

 

The Royal Melbourne Yacht Squadron has under taken significant member consultation to date and 

this information session marks an important step in defining the proposed future works for the 

clubhouse. 

 

The building currently serves a multitude of purposes and its re-development requires a design 

response to support, enhance and improve these functions. The building not only plays an important 

role in defining the Squadron’s rich history but is also central to defining Melbourne’s bay-side civic life. 

As such a response should reflect the inherent historical and social value that the Squadron holds, while 

capitalising on its unique siting and the opportunity to engage with the broader public to increase 

membership.  

 

The Squadron membership and neighbouring community will benefit from a considered and cohesive 

masterplan that will drive the new works for the clubhouse.  

 

We look forward to meeting with you on the 28th of May and reviewing your input. 

 

Amy Muir 

MUIR Architecture 

 

 

 

ITEMS TO BE COVERED IN THE SURVEY 

 

• The requirement for maintaining the working yards verses providing an alternative solution 

through the expansion of members amenities. 

• The renovation of the members Ground Floor amenities in order to provide an even balance of 

facilities for male and female in order to address a more diversified future member base. 

• Providing a variety of both members only and publicly accessible hospitality venues to ensure 

that a broader member base can be attracted and catered for. 

• Providing greater connection to the promenade and public engagement.  

 


